Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Elder, Evan <eelder@cessmra.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 11:38 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: Anti-Fracking Law

To Whom It May Concern,

| Evan Elder would like to formally object to the new “Anti-Fracking” law trying to be passed. First, we do not
frack and most likely will not frack in this county. If passed this law would cost thousands of people their jobs & millions
of dollars in tax revenue. Also, if such law was passed, the County of Santa Barbara will most likely face multiple lawsuits
at the taxpayers’ expense. | believe that money would be better spent on education/roads/ect. Please consider our
economy and peoples livelihoods when making a decision tomorrow.

Thanks for your time,

Evan Elder
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